
What’s Going On? 
We	have	many	activities	planned	for	this	month	here	at	
Bear	Creek.	January	3rd	through	the	6th	care	will	be	at	
Kendallvue	Elementary.	Throughout	the	month,	the	kids	
will	be	making	everything	from	sock	snowmen	to	Cajun	
gumbo.	We	will	also	be	playing	some	fun	games	such	as	
Freeze	Dance,	Snow	Baseball,	and	Pom	Pom	Curling!	
Finally,	we	are	excited	for	some	delicious	and	healthy	
snacks	including	celery	butterflies,	ham	&	pineapple	pita	
pizzas,	and	tortellini	skewers.	

	
	
	

January Newsletter 
Program Information 
Site Phone: (303) 519-6377 
Site Manager: Kristi Long, (303)519-6377 
Group Leaders: Hanna, Jessica, Ana, 
Sierra, Abby, & Tyler 
Program Manager: Sarah Espinoza, 
(303)914-6452 
Program Administrator: Elizabeth Phelps, 
(303)914-6253 
Accounts: (303)914-6515 
Hours of Operation: 6:45am-8:10am & 
2:45pm-6:00pm 

Just a reminder… 
• Please make sure you sign your child out 

each day he/she attends. 
• Please be sure to submit payment before 

your child attends on half-days, full-
days, or drops in. Care cannot be 
provided for students with unpaid 
balances. 

• Tuition payments are due the first of 
each month by 6:00 am, even on 
weekends. 

• If your child is involved in after school 
activities, please be sure to fill out the 
CLUB RELEASE form on our parent table.  

• Please make sure children have 
appropriate winter clothing (jackets, 
gloves, hats, boots, etc.) if they would 
like to play outdoors. 

• During Winter Break care (January3-6), 
please make sure your child has a sack 
lunch. 

	

Important Dates 
• January 1st – January tuition due by 6:00am 
• January 3rd – 6th – RRCC SACC full days @ 

Kendallvue Elementary 
• January 4th – Field trip to Jungle Quest! 
• January 9th – Back to school – regular RRCC 

SACC hours 
•  January 16th – No school – RRCC SACC 

Closed 

	


